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Dear valued WET member and supporter,  

 

We are pleased to bring you some current news from Water East Timor and our continuing efforts 

to improve water and sanitation in rural Timor-Leste.  

 

Current water project  

Our water and sanitation project for 2023 in the village of Asulau in Western 
Ermera is progressing well, and when completed will provide clean running 
water to approximately 250 people, 50 houses and a school with 120 students.   

Implementation of the project was delayed for several months due to 
unseasonal wet weather which washed away access roads to the village.  

We will continue to keep you informed of the progress of the project as I am 
sure you will be as keen as we are to hear further details and updates! 

   

Warrnambool Artist Society Exhibition Opening Night 

The Warrnambool and District Artist Society Art Exhibition 
Opening for 2023 was held at Merri Gallery on Friday 23 
June 2023.  

It was a very successful night, and we are continually 
delighted at the talented artists we are fortunate to have 
in our district. We thank The Artist Society for once again 
donating the monies raised from the ticket sales and raffle 
to WET. 

 

WET Sausages?  

Doesn’t sound particularly appetising, but WET will be sizzling 
sausages to perfection at Bunnings, Raglan Parade Warrnambool on 
Sunday 13th August from 9.00 am to 4.00pm.  

We would be grateful if you could come along and buy a sausage.  
Also, “spread the word” to family and friends.  

We are also needing a volunteer between 11am -2pm to help with 
cooking.  

If you can help, please contact Anne Maree Mugavin on 
0433708017. Your assistance will be appreciated.  

Water East Timor (WET) Inc.  
PO Box 810 Warrnambool, Victoria 3280  
Email: watereasttimor@gmail.com  
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Membership renewal 2023 /2024 

Your membership and support of WET is so very highly valued, and together we share a desire in 
improving the living standards and health outcomes of Timorese villagers living in rural and remote 
villages in Timor-Leste.  We hope you will remain on board with your support of WET as Timor-
Leste continues to recover from the challenges of COVID and ongoing extreme weather.  

Your $30 WET Annual Membership for 2023 – 2024 is now payable. You can pay by bank transfer 
to: 

Water East Timor 
BSB 033263  
Account number 316016   

Please ensure your name is on bank reference so we can identify your payment and issue a receipt.  

It would be appreciated if you could advise us of any change of your details. A membership form is 
attached to detail changed contact details. 

 

WET website  

We continue to update the WET website with information about current and past projects, and 
details of our fundraising efforts. Check us out at watereasttimor.org 

 

 


